
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 2, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
"Tell me of your certainties, I have doubts enough of my own,"

— Goethe
LAST CALL:
Graduates, please place your orders for announcements, NOW. March 3 is the last 
day.
FINAL EXAMS:
Professors Fee and Thee will be giving their examinations on March 8, 9, and 10. 
Students in their classes with any unpaid balance on their school account must 
clear with the Business Office prior to test time.
FRESHMEN:
Freshmen class prayer meeting in the SUB Chapel Thursday, March 2 at 8:30 p.m.
BIBLE TEACHING CONFERENCE:
The Seattle Center Arena is the place for the Bible Teaching Conference with Bob 
Mumford and Seattle's Charismatic Fellowship on March 6- 9» The sessions will 
be held at 10:00 a.m. and 7:30 p.m.
LOST:
Mr. Crowder lost a ladies ring, fire opel. If anyone finds it, return it to him.
It is a keepsake.
IN CASE YOU ARB INTERESTED:
The West Coast play-off between our conference champion, Northwest Christian 
College of Eugene and the conference champion for the California conference,
N̂ +C, Concordia College of Oakland will be held this Saturday night in Eugene,
Oregon at 8 p.m.
CAMPUS DAY:
Remember Campus Day will be held on April 7. Will you help us? 1. Pray for its 
success. 2. Invite high schoolers that may be interested. 3* Make your room 
available to house guests.
BOB LARSON:
Bob Larson, converted rock and roll artist will be on campus next week. He will 
be in Chapel on Tuesday and Wednesday and hold an evening session Tuesday night 
at 8:00 p.m.
JUNIORS:
Remember the Junior Class prayer meeting on Tuesday nights at 6:30 in the SUB 
prayer chapel.
EVANGELISM MIG:
Meet Friday night as usual for a ti e of prayer before leaving for Sea-Tac promptly 
at 6:30. Saturday night, Bellevue Witness at 7:30.
ALL SCHOOL BANQUET:
All persons involved in any banquet committee please meet at 7:30 on Thursday in the 
lounge of Perks Hall for a meeting.
TEEN CHALLENGE:
Teen Challenge of Arizona needs workers for their summer program. This is a real 
missionary challenge and a rewarding and fruitful ministry. For more information 
see bulletin boards. Applications are available in the Administration Office.


